
Tuesday, February 18, 2020 2:45 PM 

Good Afternoon Jessica: 

It was a pleasure speaking with you.  I am confident that your involvement with CACCD 
would have been productive and rewarding, however, I understand your decision that to 
remain active with the GCRAAB.  As information, I will advise the board of your 
resignation at tonight’s meeting.  

As time permits, please feel free to attend CACCD meetings and as always, citizen 
comments are appreciated and welcomed! 

Please let me know, if I may be of further assistance. 

F. Vian C. Guinyard | HCD Supervisor - Block Grant

Housing & Community Development
desk 352-393-8864 | fax 352-334-3166
email cockerhamfv@cityofgainesville.org

*** ***  *** *** *** 

From: Jessica Turner [mailto:jessica@induetimesolutions.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 2:36 PM 
To: Cockerham Guinyard, Vian <CockerhamFV@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: CACCD Board Conflict 

Hello Vian, 

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me a couple of weeks ago regarding the time 

conflict present with the GCRAAB. Unfortunately, when I was selected for the GCRA Advisory 

Board, the meetings were moved from the second Tuesday at 5:30 PM to the third Tuesdays 

proir to my appointment on the CACCD. That stated, I am not able to participate with the 

CACCD board currently. However, I look forward to attending meetings as I am able and 

learning about the intricacies of CACCD 

Thank you, 

Jessica Turner, MHC, M.S.Ed., 

In Due Time Solutions LLC 

(904) 257-3624

induetimesolutions.com

"Now is the time for an In Due Time Solution."
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